
Washington Elementary School
520 18th St, Sacramento, CA 95811

(916) 264-4160
Dr. Gema Godina-Martinez, Principal

October  3,  2023

Locomotive  Community,  

As  part  of our Locomotive  Spirit  Week,  We  are  excited  to  continue  our  school wide
 tradition  with  a  Literary  Costume  ”parade ” (walk around the campus main entrance to
playground through the garden gate) scheduled for  TUESDAY,  October  31,  2023.   

In  order  to  ensure  students  safety  and  minimal  impact  to  instructional  time,  we  have  set 
 the  following  guidelines  to  this  event:  

●The  costume  walk  will  begin  at approximately  9:15 AM  (after yoga) and  will  conclude 
 by  9:35  AM.   

●All students  will  participate  in  the  walk.   

●Costumes  are  optional . 

  Those  choosing  to  wear  costumes  should  arrive  to  school  in  costume  and  bring  clothes 
 to  change  into  immediately  following  the  Costume  Walk.   Students  will  not  be  allowed 
 to  wear  masks  and  costumes  must  not  be  violent  or  gruesome  in  nature (ie., clowns,
fake blood).  Handheld  accessories  are  asked  to  be  left  at  home  and  absolutely  no  toy 
 weapons  will  be  allowed.   

Alternate  and  enjoyable  activities  will  be  provided  for  students  that  choose  not  to 
 participate  in  the  Costume  Walk.  These  activities  will  not  have  a literary costume  focus.   

 If  you  have  any  questions,  please  feel  free  to  contact  me  at  (916)  395-4760  or  email  at 
  gema-godina@scusd.edu .   

Sincerely,  

Dr.  Gema  Godina, Principal  


